
                     

 

England Unearthed

 

Routines 
 

Physical Education. 

Please ensure your child has 

a full school PE kit in school 

every day.  It needs to be 

named and in a named bag.  

It will be sent home at the 

end of term.   

 

Class Book 

We will continue reading  

Rumble Star  

by Abi Elphinstone.   

It would be great if your 

child had their own copy.  It 

can be ordered from the 

Yellow Lighted Bookshop.  

 

Reading records 

Please make sure your child 

has their reading book and 

reading record in school 

every day so we can hear 

them read. 

 

Reading at home 

Please try and listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a 

week.  

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure your child has 

the correct school uniform 

and a water bottle in school 

at all times.  

Please ensure your child has 

a pair of wellies and a coat in 

school EVERY DAY. 

Please ensure ALL items 

are clearly NAMED. 

ASH CLASS 
MRS WHEELER & 

MRS WITHERS  

WELCOME BACK 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are looking 

forward to the exciting term ahead.  

Our topic this term is England Unearthed where we will be 

learning about the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings. This interesting 

topic will take us up to the summer holidays and we will cover 

the Anglo-Saxon invasion and settlement, crime and 

punishment and Viking raids, conflicts and rulers.  

This term, Mrs Woolley would like all children to return to 

wearing full school uniform to school every day and for 

children to change into PE kit in school.  Please send a PE kit in 

a named bag to be kept in school.  Please follow our school 

uniform policy – plain navy blue shorts or navy blue tracksuit 

bottoms, plain white t-shirt, plain navy blue sweatshirt, white 

socks and trainers.  

Please continue to practice rapid recall of times tables at home 

and read to an adult at least three times a week, recording this 

in your reading journal.   

If you have any worries or just want to ask us a question please 

email the school office who will pass the messages on to us and 

we will contact you as soon as we can. 

We look forward to a busy term! 

Mrs Wheeler and Mrs Withers  

 

 
Our 'C' at the 

heart of Collective 

Worship for this 

term is: 

Courageous 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th May – Half Term 

Monday 6th June – Term 6 starts 

Thursday 23rd June – Sports Day 

 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

